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Pikes Peak United Way and Care and Share Announce                             
New Food Distribution Location 

Colorado Springs, Colo. — Pikes Peak United Way and Care and Share regularly offer food distribution 
events, the Free Mobile Food Pantry, to help alleviate hunger throughout our community. On Thursday, 
May 18, Pikes Peak United Way will move its food distribution location to Mitchell High School, 1205 
Potter Dr., Colorado Springs, CO, 80909. 

The public can still access recurring food distribution services every first and third Thursday of the 
month. Distribution begins at 11 a.m. and continues until supplies are depleted. Vehicles can enter 
through the West entrance on Potter Drive and will be directed to the appropriate spot to line up. 

“We are very thankful to Mitchell High School for opening their campus to us,” said Elizabeth Quevedo, 
Pikes Peak United Way Director of Community Impact. “The new location helps us reach the community 
and assist families in need, as food prices continue to rise.” 

In addition to the regular food distributions, community members can call 2-1-1 to receive additional 
information on food assistance.  

### 

 
About Pikes Peak United Way: The mission of Pikes Peak United Way is to enhance youth success and 
family stability in the Pikes Peak region by leading and lifting the most vulnerable in our community with 
mentorship, life resources, and real job opportunities. Our signature programs and partner agencies 
focus on connecting youth and their families to resources at the front end of their life journey to ensure 
access to fundamental needs of food, shelter, and learning resources. Visit 
https://www.ppunitedway.org/ for more information. #LiveUnited 
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